
 

West Jefferson School District 253 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of West Jefferson 

School District 253 has determined that it is in the best interest of said 

school district to sell surplus buses, vehicles, equipment and 

miscellaneous items.  Said surplus will be sold by sealed bid to the 

highest bidder.   

 

The listing of surplus items to be sold can be found on the District website 

at www.wjsd.org under Transportation/Forms.  

 

Sealed bids must be submitted to the District Office located at 1256 East 

1500 North, Terreton, Idaho 83450, and must be clearly marked 

“SURPLUS BID - item #” on the envelope.  Sealed bids will be opened 

at 6:30 P.M. on November 29, 2018 during regular board meeting. Any 

bids received after the bid opening will not be considered. The Board of 

Trustees reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 

 

Patti Bingham, Business Manager, 208-663-6011, West Jefferson 

School District No. 253. 

 

Published in the Jefferson Star, Rigby, Idaho, Nov 14 and 21, 2018. 
 

 

http://www.wjsd.org/

